
ELITE YOUTH INDOOR SAFETY PROTOCOL

Drop Off / Pick Up Procedures
For the safely of our children, we will not be allowing parents/spectators into our facility during our indoor 

season. We ask that all parents please wait in their cars, in the car line, with their child until an Elite employee 

directs them to and from classes. Parents will be able to access live video footage of all classes starting October 
9th. Thank you for your patience during this time.

Clubhouse / On-Court Procedures

We will require masks upon entry and exit of the clubhouse. Masks can be once getting to your court, as the air 

inside the domes have advanced bottom-to-top air flow technology.
There will be spots marked six feet apart in the club house as well as on court to demonstrate appropriate social 

distancing.

Sanitizer will be provided at all entry/exit points.

Additional Reminders
We ask that you send your child with a full water bottle as there won't be water coolers on-court.

We value keeping the courts extra clean. WATER ONLY on court. Thank you.

Please make sure your child wears non-marking court shoes.

If you haven’t already signed up for the next session, please do so soon by calling the front desk at (913) 897-

4444 as classes are filling up.


